

MINISTER OF HEALTH

Room 302 Legislative Building Winnipeg, Manitoba, CANADA R3C 0V8

August 12, 2013

Susan Eng Vice President, Advocacy CARP 30 Jefferson Avenue Toronto ON M6K 1Y4

Dear Ms. Eng:

On behalf of the Honourable Theresa Oswald, Minister of Health, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 4, 2013 regarding your "One Patient" proposal.

Thank you for sending us your proposal. Please be assured we will be giving it consideration.

Sincerely,

Alice Steinbart

Correspondence Secretary